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  OPERATION SAFETY NOTICE  222-12-24 

222U-12-20 
12 April 2012 

 
 
TO:  All owners and operators of Models 222, 222B and 222U helicopters. 
 
 
SUBJECT: EMERGENCY PROCEDURES IN THE EVENT OF AN LTS101 SERIES 

ENGINE POWER TURBINE GOVERNOR (PTG) FAILURE 
 
 
The following operation safety notice is issued to inform all model 222, 222B and 222U 
helicopter owners and operators of the following operational information letter, by 
Honeywell. OI LT101-04, provides a list of symptoms that may be associated with an 
engine power turbine governor malfunction. Furthermore, Bell Helicopter wishes to 
remind operators that the emergency procedures outlined in section III of the applicable 
222 series flight manual still apply and must be followed in the event of an in-flight 
engine malfunction. 
 
For any questions regarding this letter, please contact: 
 

Bell Helicopter Product Support Engineering - Intermediate Helicopters 
Tel: 450-437-2077 / 1-800-463-3036 / pseinter@bellhelicopter.textron.com 
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